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A very warm welcome as you begin your journey with us this 
academic year. 

Many learners on accredited courses are now being funded by the 
Greater London Authority (GLA) as the budget for adults skills has 
been devolved to the Mayor of London from Central Government. 
The GLA wants to show the impact of the courses that learners are 
undertaking with providers like us, so please be patient with us if 
we ask additional questions at enrolment or ask you to complete a 
survey or two. As an organisation subsidising the cost of the courses, 
the requirements from us by the funding agencies are high.

Whether one follows politics or not, we cannot escape the fact  
that every day brings new developments and changes. The  
Gov.uk website is currently advising students who are EU, EEA or 
Swiss citizens to apply to the EU settlement scheme to continue living 
in the UK after 2020. See www.gov.uk.

The College loves to hear your views. Do get in touch via 
suggestion boxes at centres or via your Student Governor 
johndodds@learn.scola.ac.uk who will bring any concerns you 
have to the Board of Governors. You can also talk to us at a  
‘Meet the Managers’ session in November (see left) or email 
yourvoice@suttoncollege.ac.uk.  

Autumn brings many festivals and celebrations including the Islamic 
(Al-Hijra) and the Jewish (Rosh Hashanah) New Years and Navratri. 
October is Black History Month and when Yom Kippur, Diwali and 
many other days are celebrated. I wish you happy celebrations 
and hope to see some of the rich culture and diversity of our learner 
base reflected in the classrooms through discussions, displays and 
other participation.

Finally, I will be popping into your classes over the next few weeks, so 
I look forward to meeting many of you.

Best wishes, Dipa Ganguli
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Dear Learners 
Student 
Communications 
Week  
Meet the Managers
Let us have your comments, 
ideas and feedback and take this 
opportunity to meet with College 
managers who will be dropping 
in to classes during the week as 
below:

Tuesday 5th November  
6.30pm-8pm at Wallington Centre

Wednesday 6th November  
6.30pm-8pm at Sutton Centre

Thursday 7th November  
9.30am-10.30am at Sutton Centre

Friday 8th November  
9.30am-10.30am at Wallington 
Centre

or, as always, please just  
drop us an email at  
yourvoice@suttoncollege.ac.uk 

Student ID badges
The College now operates a 
Visible ID Policy and Learner ID 
badges need to be 
worn on College 
premises at all times. 
Learners will be issued 
with badges by tutors.  
If you have not yet 
had your photograph 
taken, please report 
to the College 
reception where staff 
will take your photograph. 
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Leave us a Google  
or Facebook review 
& you could win!
Simply leave us a Google or 
Facebook review telling us what 
you enjoyed about your course and you’ll be 
entered in to a draw to win one of five  
£10 Amazon vouchers! T&Cs apply, see  
www.suttoncollege.ac.uk/reward

Tribute to Peggy Heyworth 
(SUTTON COLLEGE ‘ENJOY YOUR RETIREMENT’ 
STUDENT)

“Enjoy Your Retirement stalwart Peggy 
Heyworth passed away before the Summer. 
Well-liked for her often outrageously funny 
sense of humour, Peggy was a lady who moved 
easily from decade to decade throughout her 
long life, keeping up with the times and fashions 
as she went; she was as happy explaining to 
you the relative merits of Jimi Hendrix and Amy 
Winehouse as she was recalling her memories 
of her life during World War II. Peggy, it seems, 
had seen it all; she was unshockable. ‘It keeps 
the grey matter going,’ as she once cheerfully 
told me. She will be sorely missed, as much by 
those of us who had the privilege to work with 
her over the years, as by her friends and fellow 
learners in E.Y.R.” 

Ellen Carpenter (Tutor)

Beauty courses are back!
We are so excited to have a fantastic new 
series of Beauty courses starting at the end of 
October!

Taking place at our well-equipped Wallington 
Centre, these daytime courses will give you 
desirable qualifications to help you work & 
progress in the Beauty Sector. 

•	 Introduction to the Hair & Beauty Sector 
•	 Level 2 Beauty Therapy Services
•	 Level 2 Make-Up

Find out more 
by searching 
‘Beauty’ on 
the website 
or ask a 
member of 
staff.

New Student 
handbooks are 
out!
Ask your tutor for a copy 
of the new handbook 
containing all the essential 
information you need as a 
Sutton College student! 

Fast-track your way into 
Journalism!
Sutton College is proud to 
announce that we have 
been awarded accreditation by the National 
Council for the Training of Journalists (NCTJ) 
to deliver a brand new fast-track Diploma in 
Journalism course. The qualification is designed 
to give graduates of any discipline or people 
with industry experience the skills to get a job 
and start their career.

NCTJ accreditation is highly valued in 
broadcast media, news websites and 
magazines and is the hallmark of excellence 
in journalism training, providing a world-class 
industry standard qualification.

Our first course runs for 18 weeks from January  
and places will fill fast so please email  
business@suttoncollege.ac.uk if you would like 
more information or search “NCTJ” on the website.
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